SUBJECT: Letter of resignation.

From: Gerard Verschueren.

Date: March 18, 2014

Dear Mayor Barnett, Chairman Colling, Z.B.A. Commissioners,

This is to inform you that I am resigning as Vice President and Commissioner of the Z.B.A. and Sign board of Appeals due to family health issues.

I have always enjoyed being a member of such a distinguished and privileged board and shall very fondly remember my 20 years of service on this board in the City of Rochester Hills.

It rates as a high point in my life.

Sincerely,

Gerard Verschueren Commissioner and Vice President Zoning Board of Appeals and Sign Board of Appeals.